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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act allows car owners to ask for a note on their vehicle reg card if they or a person
driving the car has a difficult time with the English language. (Flesch Readability Score: 63.4).

Provides that a registered owner may request that the registration card issued for a vehicle include
that the owner, or a person operating the vehicle, has limited English language proficiency.
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